
Fifth & Sixth Grade Notes
(and 7/8 Grade Math Notes, too)

October 15, 2021

Dear Families,

School staff will be participating in professional development on Friday, October

22, so there will be no school that day.

Mrs. Gilbertson and I will be staying after school on Wednesday, October 20, to

help any grade 5/6 - 7/8 student with homework.  This time is to be spent asking

questions, clarifying understanding, and working quietly and responsibly without disturbing

others seeking assistance.  Parent pick-up will be at the upper lot doors by the playground

at 3pm.

In social studies, we took a quiz on culture and globalization.  We begin Ancient

History next week with the Stone Age.

We will begin research for our informational paper.  Vocab, spelling, and AV words

are found on the back.  There will be a quiz on these words next Thursday, due to no

school on Friday.

We began Unit 2 on sacraments.  Students are patiently waiting for our next altar

serving training.

Math 5 continues dividing by 2 digit divisors.

Math 6 is reviewing operations with fractions and will test next week.

Math 7 has just about finished their module on percents and will probably be

testing by the end of the week.

Math 8 reviewed solving equations and will move forward with book work next week.

Algebra continues solving and graphing inequalities.

Peace,

Mrs. Sullivan

ssullivan@saintscjm.com

mailto:ssullivan@saintscjm.com


Vocabulary

corporal capital corporation

discernment certify discernible

Spelling and AV

surprise necessary

since sense

perspective incorporate


